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To Our Community of Neighbors in SFE and MRR 
 
 
It’s CHILI-EATING SEASON! 

That’s right: You are all invited to the Annual Chili Cook-Off hosted by Sherwood Forest Estates 

POA and MRR HOA. Looking for bragging rights, retaining your title, or just mustering up some 

friendly competition? Here is your chance! A great time to be had by all, meet your neighbors AND 

enjoy a great chili dinner.  

 This year’s Cook-Off is being held on Sunday, September 1st at the SFE Firehouse. This years  

Cook-Off judging will be from everyone who comes to the ‘Chili Chow Down’ dinner from  

4:00-6:00PM.  If you are interested in entering the Chili Cook-Off and sharing your favorite chili 

recipe please email Clarisse@CBNAZ.com  with “Chili Cook-Off Entry” in the subject line no 

later than August 30th.  Once we receive your email, we will email you additional information.   

Please come meet your neighbors and enjoy a great chili dinner.  This will be the last POA event for 

this season. Hope to see you for an afternoon of delicious Chili tasting!  Mark this date 

and time on your calendar……  September 1st 4:00 to 6:00 PM!    


